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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Chile
To the International Seabed Authority
Kingston, Jamaica, W.I,

Note N°ISA/002/2025

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Chile to the International Seabed Authority
presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the International Seabed Authority
and has the honor to refer to attach herewith a letter addressed to Ambassador
Olav Myklebust, President of ISA Council from the Permanent Representative of
Chile to ISA, Ambassador José Antonio Cabedo.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Chile to the International Seabed
Authority will appreciate the Secretariat’s kind assistance in conveying the
attached letter to its high recipients.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Chile to the International Seabed
Authority avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the

international Seabed Authority, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Kingston, March 5, 2025.

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE
INTERNATIONAL SEABED AUTHORITY
KINGSTON



